
The Pledge Project is an opportunity for people to pledge their commitment to anti-violence 
initiatives. By putting handprints on the banner, participants are creating a visual statement 

against violence and declaring that they will not use their hands to hurt another person.

For more information, contact Geari Viney or Alex Stoklosa at ax3119@wayne.edu or 313.577.8545

Thursday, September 28, 2017  .  11am - 2pm
Gullen Mall

The Social Justice Committee
invites you to support


